
 

 

 

 

 

PRIME MINISTER 

 

Budapest, 9 August 2016  

 

Dear Supporters,  

 

Allow me to thank you for your open letter. 

 

I find it natural that supporters should take the fate of their beloved team to heart. In order, 

however, for Hungarian football to improve, and to make achievements at club level similar 

to those made by our national team, we need unity most of all.  

 

As Prime Minister of Hungary, I continue to maintain what I said at the inauguration of the 

new stadium of Ferencváros. Similar to the past, also at this point in time I do not wish to 

interfere in issues related to the management of the Ferencvárosi Torna Club. 

 

Let there be morals, strength and concord! 

 

 

Viktor Orbán 

Prime Minister of Hungary  

 

 

 


